
 

 

This is a joint research project between Cabrini Health, the University of 

Melbourne and Monash Health. Funding has been provided by the Cabrini 

Foundation. 

Research volunteers sought. 

Our research project is investigating the cause of drooling, a 

symptom experienced by some people with Parkinson’s. 

 

We are recording swallowing of saliva, using a 

coin-sized microphone taped onto the neck. 

   

 

✔We have collected data from people with 

Parkinson’s. 

Now, we need matching data from people without 

Parkinson’s who do not experience drooling 

We are looking for up to twelve volunteers. 

Women born between: Men born between: 

1962 - 1966 1954 - 1958 x 2 

1936 - 1941 1939 - 1943 x 2 

1938 - 1943 x 2  
 

 

Participation involves a single visit to Cabrini for 45 minutes. 

Participants are not paid for their time. However, their help is 

appreciated – the research could help guide future treatment for 

Parkinson’s. 

 

 

If you might be interested in participating, please contact:  

Dr John Pierce  

Speech Pathologist  

0430 130 893 (call or text) 

jpierce@cabrini.com.au 

 

mailto:jpierce@cabrini.com.au
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